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C I T Y  O F  M E R C E D 

April 07, 2025 
 

 NOTICE OF BID REJECTION 
TRAFFIC SIGNAL SYNCHRONIZATION PROJECT  

 
To All Contractors 
 
Re: CMAQ (059) Traffic Signal Synchronization Project (Project No. CP220066) 
 
Dear All: 
 
The City of Merced staff is recommending that the City Council reject all bids for the CMAQ (059) 
Traffic Signal Synchronization Project (Project No. CP220066) at their regularly scheduled council 
meeting on April 21, 2025 at 6:00PM in the City Council Chambers, at 678 W 18th Street, Merced, 
CA 95341 due to the inadequate funding for the bids received.  We will re-evaluate the project 
design and put back out to bid soon. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call Ian Sather at (209) 388-8708. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Ian Sather                  
Ian Sather, E.I.T. 
Assistant Engineer 
City of Merced – Engineering Department 
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